P. O. BOX 2267, MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701 (915) 683—4871

November 19, 1975

United States Geological Survey
Attn: Mr. Arthur Brown
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Dear Mr. Brown:

This is to advise you of our request to the 0il Conser-
vation Commission of New Mexico to downhole commingle
in the Dollarhide Ellerburger and Dollarhide Fusselman
Fields. This will be on the Elliot Federal 31 lease,
well 1.

At the present time this well has two strings of 2-1/16"
tubing with two pumping units. Our plans are to replace
these with one string of 2-3/8" and one pumping unit.
This should increase production and allow for a more
efficient and profitable operations.

If you have no objections, we would appreciate your
signature at the bottom and forwarding to: Oil Conser-
vation Commission, Attn: J.D. Ramey, Box 2088, Santa
Fe, New Mexico.

Best Regards,
Tom Pickering 627}
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